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FRIDAY NEWSLETTER 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

W/c 11 MARCH 2024 
Mon - 

- 
Year 6 deadline for completing and submitting the Crucial Crew online form 
Scholastic Book Fair (see below) 

Tue - 
- 

Scholastic Book Fair (see below) 
North Yorkshire Cross Country Finals (selected pupils) 

Wed - Scholastic Book Fair (see below) 
Thu - Class 3 deadline for completing and returning the Swim Distance Awards form & payment 
Fri - 

- 
- 

Comic Relief Red Nose Day – NON-UNIFORM DAY (see below) 
Year 6 Crucial Crew visit – to arrive at school at 8.30am  
Class 2 swimming lesson  

DEADLINES & 
REMINDERS 

 

It would be really helpful if requested reply slips/payments etc. 
could be completed/paid by the stated deadlines to enable us to 
process the paperwork effectively this week. Thank you. 

 

Reception ~ Iliana 

Year 1 ~ Jax 

Year 2 ~ Elliott L 

Year 3 ~ Jude 

Year 4 ~ Aravon 

Year 5 ~ Lucy 

Year 6 ~ Chloe 
FELICITY 
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Zana Rowley 
On Wednesday, we said ‘goodbye’ to our caretaker/cleaner, Zana, who sadly 
hung up her cleaning cloths to move on to pastures new.  
 
Although Zana was employed directly by Bulloughs, our cleaning company, 
she was a valued and integral member of our staff team for 11 years, and we 
are very sorry to see her go.  We wish Zana all the best in her new ventures.  

 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
World Book Day ~ Thursday 7 March 2024 

WOW! You all looked amazing today, dressed in your favourite cosy pyjamas and 
slippers to celebrate our Bedtime Story theme.  We will be documenting World Book 
Day in more detail in next week’s Friday News. 
 
World Book Day tokens were sent home with children via bookbags on Thursday.  Please 
remember that you can also use your token at our Scholastic Book Fairs scheduled to 
take place during the last week of term (see below for further information). 

 
Scholastic Book Fairs 
Our Scholastic Book Fairs will be taking place in school next week and a flyer was sent out via bookbags 
to all parents/carers yesterday with full details.  We also attach a copy below for your information. 
 
Parent/Carers are able to access the school WiFi to enable you to purchase online at the Book Fairs, 
however, please note that this must be removed as soon as your payment has been made. The school’s 
Firewall sends us daily filtering and monitoring reports, which will pick up any internet breaches. This 
includes In Apps working in the background whilst your phone is switched on. 

GENERAL SCHOOL 
UPDATES 

 

Please find detailed below general updates for your information. If you have 
any queries regarding any of the content below, please contact the school 
office. 
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North Yorkshire Cross Country Primary Schools’ Championship ~ Tuesday 12 March 2024 
The North Yorkshire Cross Country Primary Schools’ Championship races, postponed 
from 23 November 2023, will now take place next Tuesday.  Good Luck to our runners  
(Hugo, Sophie B, Ruby, Aravon, Lucy H and Adam B) who have all qualified to represent 
the Craven area in the North Yorkshire Finals at Giggleswick School.  We are so proud of 
you all! 
 

Year 6 Crucial Crew Visit ~ Friday 15 March 2024 
This year’s Year 6 Crucial Crew visit takes place on Friday 15 March 2024 at Eshton Grange.  Please ensure 
children are in full school uniform and bring a packed lunch with them (no glass bottles please). The 
children will be taking part in outdoor activities so a warm coat will be required.   
 
It has also been requested that children wear training shoes to keep damage to the floor in the sport’s 
hall to a minimum.  Please ensure your child arrives at school at 8.30am to enable the minibus to leave at 
8.40am.   
 
Parent Consultations  

Letters will be sent out to parents/carers via bookbags next week to confirm 
your allocated time slot(s) for the forthcoming Parent Consultations.  
 
Every effort has been made to meet requests but, if you are unable to make 
the time allocated, please ensure you contact the school office as soon as 

possible to arrange an alternative time.   
 
The time slots are 10 minutes duration and teachers have been advised to ensure appointments do not 
run over; we would be grateful if you could arrive just before your appointment time to avoid 
congestion. 
 

Year 4 Residential Visit to Eshton Grange ~ May 2024 
Unfortunately, the letter and information booklet has not been sent out this 
week, as indicated in last week’s newsletter, due to staff illness.  We are 
aiming to send it out early next week. 
 
The payment for this residential has now been set up on your child’s 
SchoolGateway account and a meeting for parents/carers has been scheduled 
to take place in school on Monday 15 April at 6.00pm. 

 
Class 3 Distance Swimming Awards 

Please remember to complete and return the Distance Awards form to school by 
Thursday 14 March 2024, once payment has been made, if you wish to purchase the 
badge and certificate. 

 
Fairtrade Coffee Morning ~ Thursday 14 March 2024 ~ Lothersdale Village Hall 
Please help support our group of children from the School Council at the Fairtrade Coffee Morning on 
Thursday 15 March 2024 from 10.00am to 12 noon at Lothersdale Village Hall. 
 
We would also welcome donations of Fairtrade baked goods. All we ask is that no nuts 
are used due to allergies within school. These donations can be dropped off at school on 
Wednesday 13 March 2024 or the morning of Thursday 14 March 2024. 
 
Please see the Food Hygiene information sheet below regarding guidance on providing food at 
community and charity events, for your information.  We hope to see you there. 
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By Lily and Phoebe in Class 3 
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Decorate an Easter Egg Competition 
Our annual ‘Decorate an Easter Egg Competition’ is almost upon us and now’s the time to think about an 
‘eggcellent’ idea.  We look forward to seeing your creations at the end of term. 
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LSA Movie Night ~ Thursday 18 April 2024 
Booking information will follow next week.    

Please refer to the Friday Newsletter and the school website prior to emailing or contacting school, as 
most of our day-to-day information can be located within these communication portals.   The school 
website address is https://www.lothersdaleschool.org.uk 

https://www.lothersdaleschool.org.uk/
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School Events: 
Thu 7 Mar 2024 - World Book Day 
w/c 11 Mar 2024 - British Science Week 
Mon 11 Mar 2024 - Scholastic Book Fair in school 
Tue 12 Mar 2024 - Scholastic Book Fair in school 
Wed 13 Mar 2024 - Scholastic Book Fair in school 
Fri 15 Mar 2024 -

- 
Comic Relief Red Nose Day 
Year 6 Crucial Crew 

Thu 21 Mar 2024 - Decorate an Egg Competition 
Fri 22 Mar 2024 - 

- 
Last Class 2 Swimming Lesson this academic year 
School finishes at 3:15pm for the Easter break 

Tue 9 Apr 2024 - Parent Consultations ~ 2 to 6pm 
Thu 11 Apr 2024 - Parent Consultations ~ 2 to 6:30pm 
Thu 18 Apr 2024 - LSA Bag2School Collection 
22 to 24 May 2024 - Year 4 Residential visit to Eshton Grange 
 

 

 
Please see the flyers below for events taking place within the local community. 

  

DIARY OF 
EVENTS 

 

If you wish to promote a community event in our diary below, please 
contact the school office. Please note there may be circumstances in which 
these dates are subject to change: 
 

 

HEALTH & SAFETY 
UPDATES 

 

Please find detailed below general updates for your information. If 
you have any queries regarding any of the content below, please 
contact the school office. 

HEAD LICE 
There have been reported outbreaks of head lice in school.  Would parents please check 
children’s hair and take preventative measures where necessary.  Please note that it is school 
policy that long hair must be tied back at all times in school (girls and boys whose hair is 
shoulder length).  A high ponytail is ideal as this keeps loose hair to a minimum to prevent the 
spread of head lice when children are working or playing together. 
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